From: David Liu <d_j_liu@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 8:04 PM
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Housing Element 2023-2031

The Honorable Council Members,

| oppose the proposal of adding 284 housing units in the area near Calle Real between Baker Lane and 7-11.

In this neighborhood, it takes two jobs for a middle-class family to afford housing. That means adding over 500
commuters within a few street blocks. The area around Glen Annie and Stoke between Calle Real and Hollister
is already one of the most congested areas in the county. Such a surge in additional traffic will have a severely
negative impact to environment and public safety.

Therefore, | urge you to vote NO.

Respectfully,

David J. Liu

5635 Cielo Ave
805-252-6836





